
ffi U.S. Department of Justice

Criminal Division

Woshirrgton, DC 24fi 0-0001

June 2, 2016

Mr. David A. Miller
66 G Street
Seaside Park, NJ 08752

Dear Mr. Miller:

Thank you for your letter dated April 5,2AL6, to the Public Integrity Section. We have
been asked to respond to you on their behalf.

Pursuant to Title 28, United States Code, Section 351, if you believe that a federaljudge
has engaged in conduct that is "prejudicial to the effective and expeditious adrniniskation of the
business of the courts," you may file a written complaint with the clerk of the court of appeals for
the appropriate federal circuit. The complaint will be reviewed by the Chief Judge for the
circuit. Should you wish to contact that office directly, you rnay write:

The Honorable Theodore A. McKee
Chief Judge, Third Circuit
IJ.S. Court of Appeals
21400 U.S. Courthouse
601 Market Street
Philadelphia, PA 191S6

We rely on investigative agencies to gather
may constitute criminal activity, please contact the

the reievant facts. If this matter
the

investigative arm of the Department of Justice. a

mvestigatron may be warranted. liappropriate, the FBI wilt refer the matter to a United States

Attorney for a final determination regarding legal action.

Again, thank you for u,riting the Public Integrity Section. We hope this information has

been helpful.

Sincerely,

Correspondence Management StaIf
Offi ce of Administration

Reference Number: JL300525 786
Forfurther correspondence please emait criffiinal.divisirln@usdo-i.sov. Shauld youwish to
speakto arepresentative please call {202) 353-4641 andpravide the reference number.



U.S. Department of Justice

Mail Refenal Unit

Washington, D.C. 20530

August 31,20L6

David Miller
66 G Street
Seaside Park, NJ 08752-1517

Dear Friend:

Thank you for your letter dated July 28, 2016 to the Attorney General, Deputy
Attorney General, or Associate Attorney General, which was received by the Department
of Justice, Mail Referral Unit, on August 31,2016 and assigned ID number 368433 1 .

Your letter will be reviewed and if a response or an update is necessary it will be

sent to you within 60 business days. If you have any questions, please contact us at (301)

583-7350 and refer to your ID number 3654331 when requesting any information
concerning your coffespondence.

Sincerely,

Mail Referral Unit
Department of Justice



t

U.S. Department of Justice

Mail Referral Unit

Washington, D.C.2}fi0

March 6,2017

David Miller
23 Guadalajara
Toms River, NJ 08757-6204

Dear Friend:

Thank you for your letter dated February 9,2017 to the Attorney General, Deputy

Attorney General, or Associate Attorney General, which was received by the Department

of Justice, Mail Referral Unit, on March 6,2017 and assigned ID number 3794958.

Your letter will be reviewed and if a response or an update is necessary it will be

sent to you within 60 business days. If you have any questions, please contact us at (301)

583-7350 and refer to your ID number 3794958 when requesting any information
concerning your correspondence.

SincerelY,

Mail Referral Unit
Department of Justice



ll.S. Department of Justice
Olllce of the lnspector General
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June 30,2017

David A. Miller
23 Guadalajara Drive
Toms River, NJ 08757

Dear Mr. Miller:

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge receipt of your coffespondence dated June 2,

2017. The Investigations Division of the U.S. Department of Justice, Office of the Inspector

General, has thoroughly reviewed the material and concluded that the issues raised do not

warant an investigation by our Office. Accordingly, we will take no further action regarding

your corespondence and consider the matter closed.

Please be advised that this is the only correspondence you will receive from our Office regarding

this matter, unless you submit new information that involves allegations or issues regarding DOJ

employees, contractors, programs or operations.

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to review your concerns.

Sincerely

Office of the Inspector General

Investigations Division



i
U.S. Department of Justice

Civil fughts Division

TJK:ch:kt
r44-48-0
1058294

Criminal Section - PllB
950 Pennq,h,ania Aye, ]t'll'
Llushingktn DC 20530

sEP 2 I 2017

Mr. David Millcr
23 Guadalajara
Toms River, NJ 08757

Dear Mr. Miller:

'fhank you lbr your correspondcnce sent to Attomel' Gencral .leff Sessions, dated
Irebruary 9,2017, alleging a civil rights violation.

The Criminal Section of the Civil Rights Division is responsible for enforcing federal
criminal civil rights statutes. Much of our enfbrcement activity relates to the investigation and
prosecution of deprivations of civil rights under color of law. These matters generally involve
allegations of excessive physical force or sexual abuse by law enforcement officers.

Wc l-rave careftrlly review,ed the infonnation that you furnished. I-Ior,vever, r.l'e have
conch-rded tl"rat your complaint docs not in"'olve prosecutable violations of f.ederal criminal civil
rights statutes. This is not a judgment on thc trr-rth or merit of your complaint; it is simpl,v to
infbrm you that this is not the typc of casc that tl-ris of1lce prosecutes. Therefbre, we regret that
we ale unable to assist you.

l'hank you fbr bringing this rnatter to our attention. We apologize that we \vere unable to
assist y'or-r Iirrther.

Sincerely,

'l-qnrqrr ] [{oq"ler'

Chiet-

By:

Cass Hughes
Paralegal Specialist



U.S. Department of Justice

Criminal Division

Woshlngton, DC 2 0 5 3 0-000 I

October l8,2Al7

Mr. David A. Miller
23 Guadalajara Drive
Toms River, NJ 08757

Dear Mr. Miller

Thank you for your letter dated May 26,2017, to Raymond Hulser. We have been asked

to respond to you on his behalf.

Pursuant to Title 28, United States Code, Section 3 5 1, if you believe that a federal judge

has engaged in conduct that is "prejudicial to the effective and expeditious administration of the

business of the courts," you may file a written complaint with the clerk of thp court of appeals for
the appropriate federal circuit. The complaint will be reviewed by the Chief Judge for the
circuit. Should you wish to contact that oflice directly, you may write:

In addition, you may wish to provide this information to the disciplinary committee ofthe
state bar association, which has the authorify to review allegations of professional misconduct by
attorneys,

We rely on investigative agencies to gather the relevant faets. if you believe this mafisr
may constitute criminal activity, please contact the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI), the
investigative arm of the Department of Justice. The FBI will determine whether a federal
investigation may be warranted. If appropriate, the FBI will refer the matter to a United States

Afiorney for a final determination regarding legal action.

Again, thank you for writing Raymond Hulser. We hope this information has been

helptul.

Sincerely,

Corresp ondence Management Staff
Office of Administration

Reference Number: 1L300627 473
Forfurther correspondence please email criminal.dtvision@usda-i.qav. Should you wish to
speak to a representative please cail QAI 353-4641 and provide the reference number.

l



U,S. Ilepartment of Justirc
Office of the Inspector Generai
lnvestigations Division
I 4!5 Ne*t: Ibrk Atenue, N.W., Suite 7 I A{}

*It*shingtoa. AC 30JJ0

October 34,2017

David A. Miller
23 GuadalajaraDiive

Toms River, NJ 08757

Dear Mr. Miiler:

Thank you for your correspondence dated June 23, zAfi. The U.S. Departrnent of Justice (DOJ),

Office of the Inspector General, investigates allegations of misconduct by employees and

contractors of DOJ, as well as waste, fraud and abuse affecting DOJ programs or operations.

The matters you raised are outside our investigative jurisdiction, therefore no action can be taken

by our Office.

Of course, if you have new information that involves other allegations or issues regarding DOJ

employees, conkactors, programs or operations, please feel free to submit that irformation to us.

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to review your concerns.

Sincerely,

Office of the Inspector General

Investigations Division



U.S. Department of Justice

lLnited Stales Affarney

Eastern Dtstrict

Sutte I 250
19106-4476

;

Bavid A. Miller
23 Guadalajara D-rive
Toms River, NJ 08757

Dear Mr. Miller:

Thank you for your letter, which we received July 23,2018.

Based on our review of your material, you claim that multiple judges sitting on the Third
Circuit Court of Appeals are comrpt and you would like our Office to investigate these judges.
This allegation appears to stem from a civil lawsuit you filed in the United States District Court,

July 26,2018

your claims on appeal.

Unfornmateiy, at this time, based on our review of your material and limited cou*
records, we will not be referring your matter for federal investigation.

Very truly yours,

United States Attorneys Office


